INDIAN SCHOOL SUR

Affiliated to the Central Board of Secondary Education Delhi
Affiliation No. 6130009

030/1SS/2024-25 CIRCULAR 02.08.2024

Coordination Team - Construction Project-2024-25

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that our enduring dream of constructing a Multipurpose
Hall (MPH) with additional classrooms, equipped with modern facilities, is set to
begin. The construction company has been carefully selected by the Board of
Directors and the School Management Committee, and we are eager to embark on
this significant project.

To support this initiative, we are inviting expression of interest from parents of Indian
School Sur who possess technical expertise in any field related to construction to join
the construction coordination team. We are specifically looking for experienced
professionals who are willing to contribute voluntarily. The committee will play a
vital role in providing expert guidance and support throughout the construction
process.

If you are interested in joining this committee and contributing to this exciting project,
please email mph@indianschoolsur.com or contact the undersigned before August
8, 2024.

We look forward to your support and participation as we work together to enhance

the facilities and learning environment at Indian School Sur.

Warm regards,

= %
B8,
Dr S Srinivasan
Principal




